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Media Invitation  
 
To: All Media 
 
News Editors 
 
Embargoed: For immediate release 
 
Tuesday, 06 August 2024 
 
KWAZULU-NATAL CONFERENCE ON SCHOOL SAFETY 
 
The KwaZulu-Natal Department of Education cordially invites members of the media to 
attend the Conference on School Safety, to take place tomorrow, Wednesday, 7th of 
August 2024, at Brackenham Primary School.  
 
This conference brings together education stakeholders, members of SMS, to address 
the critical issue of school safety. The event will feature keynote speakers and panel 
discussions.  
 
Here are some potential topics that may be discussed in a school safety conference:  
 
• Identifying potential threats and Preventing violence and bullying; 
• Safety protocol and procedures; and  
• Learners and teachers mental health support.  
 
Conference Details are as follows:  
 
Date: 07 August 2024 
Time: 08H30 
Venue: Brackenham Primary School, 58 Via Davallia, Brackenham, Richards Bay. 
 
 Your presence will be greatly appreciated. 
 
 
…/ends 


